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Meet the Teacher 
 
Thank you to everybody who made the meeting/s 
on Wednesday. We will be running the same 
sessions next Wednesday, 20th September, at 
3.30pm – 4pm and 4pm – 4.30pm for any 
Parent/Carers who couldn’t make it this week. 
 
Key Stage 2 Open Morning 26.9.17 
 
All Parents/carers of KS2 children are invited to 
watch teaching and learning in the Junior classes 
on 26.9.17 from 9am until 11.20am. Our usual 
English and Maths lessons will be taught. 
 
Water bottles 
 
Water bottles are available from the office, £1 
each. The children have access to fresh, filtered 
water all day, from the water coolers throughout 
the school. 
 
Reception 
 
Please only return the Vision Screening letter if 
you wish to OPT OUT, thanks 
 
Parking 
 
A polite reminder that we also have parking 
facilities at Shaw Street, which is a similar 
distance away from school as the far end of the 
car park for Junior parents. It is also much easier 
to leave from Shaw St. 
 
Please help us to keep your children as safe as 
possible by parking and driving carefully on and 
around the school. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
After School Clubs 
 
Text messages have now been sent home 
regarding club places. 
 
Gardening club have asked whether anyone 
has any small terracotta pots they could kindly 
donate 
 
There are some places remaining in clubs – 
please contact the office for further details 
 
Macmillan Coffee morning 
 
We will be hosting a coffee morning on 
Wednesday 27th September; all donations will 
go straight to Macmillan. 
 
We are asking for your help again this year for 
donations of cakes to make this event a 
success. Everybody is welcome from 9am  
 
Attendance – w/e 15th September 2017 
 

Reception 100.00% 

Year 1 99.7% 

Year 2 97.7%  

Year 3 98.7%  

Year 4 97.7% 

Year 5 95.5%  

Year 6 100% 

Average 98.4%  

Reward when average is 98% or more 

 
Fabulous news – we have beaten our 98% 
target and ALL children will be able to have an 
ice cream/ice pop (if they prefer) next Friday 
lunchtime. 
Thank you all for keeping our attendance high! 
 
 
High School open evenings 
 
Please see the diary dates. 
 
 
 
 



 

 
School Meals / snack 
 
Just a reminder that snack is 50p per day / £2.50 
per week.  
 
School meals are currently free for children in 
Reception, Year 1 & Year 2. For children in Year 
3 – Year 6, the cost is £2.20 per day, rising to 
£2.30 from October 1st. 
 
A new 3 week menu has been emailed home and 
is available to view in school 
 
Change of Circumstance 
 
Please inform the office or Mrs Dodd of any 
changes at home. If you claim income support, 
child tax credit (not working tax) or income 
related employment and support allowance, 
school are able to help considerably towards the 
cost of residential trips. 
 
Running 
 
Junior park run is held every Sunday (not this 
week, due to the marathon) at Orford Hub, 
suitable for all children. 
 
Details of our upcoming Walton Hall races are in 
the diary dates. More information to follow nearer 
the time. 
 
Help! 
 
Reception are looking for some plastic tools – if 
anyone can help Miss Wardle would be very 
grateful. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Commended Awards 
 
Well done to the following children who 
have been commended! 
 
Reception: The whole class  
Year 1: Harlow, Rory & Pippa 
Year 2: Zachary, Taylor & Faith 
Year 3: Theo, Keegan, Amelia & Rebecca 
Year 4: Tiana, Nathan & Joshua 
Year 5: Ellisha, James & Dominic B 
Year 6: Ella W, Summer, Emily R and Casey-Leigh 
 
 
Diary dates 

20.9.17 Meet the Teacher 

21.9.17 Birchwood High – open evening 
4.30pm 

26.9.17 KS2 open morning 9-11.20am 

27.9.17 Macmillan Coffee Morning 

30.9.17 Walton Gardens - Running 

4.10.17 Parents evening 

5.10.17 Culcheth High – open evening 6pm 

9-13.10.17 Y5 & Y6 Waddow Hall 

12.10.17 KS1 open morning 9-11.20am 

16-
17.10.17 

Photos 

19-
20.10.17 

Y3 Burwardsley 

20.10.17 Finish for ½ term 

30.10.17 School re-opens 

11.11.17 Walton Gardens - Running 

9.12.17 Walton Gardens - Running 

22.12.17 Finish for Christmas 

8.1.18 School re-opens 

 

 
 


